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TRANSFER OF COMPANY’S LISTING TO NEX AND RESUMPTION OF TRADING 

 

March 19, 2024 – Newmac Resources Inc. (“Newmac” or the “Company”) (TSX-V: NER) 

announces that the TSX Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”) is transferring the Company’s 

listing of its common shares to NEX. The reason for this transfer of listing is due to the 

Company failing to satisfy its continuing listing requirements for a Tier 2 resource issuer.  

 

The Company’s shares have been halted since May 11, 2021 when the Company announced a 

proposed acquisition by SignalChem Lifesciences Corp. (“SignalChem”). On December 12, 

2022, the Company announced that SignalChem had terminated the proposed transaction (see the 

Company’s news releases dated May 20, 2021 and December 12, 2022 on Sedarplus.ca).  

Because the SignalChem transaction is not proceeding, and because the Company does not meet 

the Exchange’s continuing listing requirements for a Tier 2 Resource Issuer, the Company’s 

common shares shall resume trading on the NEX. 

 

The Company has filed a legal action against SignalChem in connection with SignalChem’s 

termination of the proposed transaction. At this time, the legal action is proceeding. The 

Company has no further update on the status of this legal action.  

 

The Company has not held an annual general meeting since 2020. The Company expects to hold 

an annual general meeting within four months of its common shares resuming trading on NEX.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

 

“Han Xin (Harrision) Wu” 

Han Xin (Harrision) Wu 

CEO 

 

For further information, please contact 

 

Valent Chan, CFO, at telephone 778.288.3252. 

valent@newmacresources.com 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulations Services Provider (as that term is defined 

in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 

of this news release. 


